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 There are many spectacular things about Mt. Holly Springs Elementary 

School.  Keep reading to find out what they are! 

 One awesome characteristic of Mt. Holly Springs Elementary School is 

there are many different and cool field trips.  One cool field trip we went on was 

to King’s Gap Environmental Education Center.  We did a lot of fun nature things 

there!  We also went to a Senators game after PSSA’s, and it was a hot bus ride 

there!  It was the Senators vs. Trenton Thunder and the Senators won after 5, 6, or 

7 innings, so it wasn’t a full game (9 innings), and we actually got to stay for the 

whole game!  Finally, Mr. March took us on a walking and a bus field trip, to tell 

us a little about Mt. Holly’s history.  He told us that, when he was our age, he 

lived in Mt. Holly, went to Mt. Holly Springs Elementary School, and played little 

league baseball with Cid Bream, a famous baseball player!  I also got to 

interview him and the whole entire 3rd grade listened to it for a research project!  

Those were all very interesting field trips, and I hope we get to go on them again 

soon! 

 Another spectacular thing about our school is the teachers are so nice.  

One reason why the teachers are so nice is they try to give you as much time as 

they can to complete your work in class, instead of sending it home as 

homework, or forcing you to do it at recess or lunch.  Another thing that makes 

the teachers here so phenomenal is they communicate with your parents to 

either tell them that you’re doing really well in school, tell them that they should 

work on something with you, or ask if something is going on at home, if you are 

behaving oddly at school.  Finally, the teachers try to make you feel 

comfortable.  They try not to overwhelm you with extra work or too many tests.  

Those are all the things that the teachers do that make them so nice.  



 Finally, there are many different and fun clubs.  One of the most fun clubs I 

do is kickball Club and it is new because it just started this year, and only 4th and 

5th graders are allowed to sign up.  It is really fun because it is after school 

outside and if it is raining, we just have it in the gym and I love kickball!  I also 

play the alto saxophone for school band, and I like it because it is a new 

opportunity and I love to play music.  I’m also in chorus and that’s a lot of fun 

too.  Gifted is another club I’m in that me and Rachel started last year in 3rd 

grade and we are the only 4th graders in it.  Finally, I am looking forward to the 

clubs that will be starting soon, such as Club Invention, Kindness Club, and Code 

Boot Camp.  I think that they will definitely be a lot of fun too. Those are all of the 

fun clubs that I am in. 

 Cool field trips, the teachers are nice, and there are many different and 

fun clubs are all things that make Mt. Holly Springs Elementary School the most 

awesome school ever. 


